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Comments: Please continue to protect the entire Hoodoo Roadless Area as recommended wilderness in the

Forest Plan Revision. I've visited this area several times in the past hiking along the divide between MT and ID

and camping at lakes along the way. Wild areas in the lower 48 states are precious resources that deserve

protection for future generations as our population and land development increases. Thanks for listening to my

comments. 

Linda Pietarinen

Victor, MT


